
April 2020 

Attention Providers 

The lamedicaid.com website is transitioning to a new look and feel. The new site will go live on the 
evening of May 15, 2020. The new structure is meant to make finding content easier, and will include an 
archive page for older content. To assist providers and others navigate the new site, DXC has produced a 
helpful guide with instructions and shortcuts to frequently visited content. The guide can be found at 
https://www.lamedicaid.com/ProvWeb1/Recent_Policy/Introduction_to_New_Lamedicaid.pdf. 
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